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Hiawatha Halloween Registrations Underway
(KNZA)--Although the temperatures remain hot, tell tale signs of the approaching fall are beginning
to be seen, including the scary sights of Halloween now in place on store shelves. 

Among those looking toward the spooky holiday is Hiawatha Chamber of Commerce Administrator
Stacy Babb, helping to plan the city's long running annual celebration of the holiday. 

The details of the city's grand parade are being ironed out, and Babb says registrations to take part
are being accepted now. 

That can be accompished online here, or by calling Babb at 742-7136. 
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